
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 1 July 2004 

11. APPLICATION FOR FUNDING – 2003/04 YOUTH DEVELOPMENT FUND 
 
 The Board's approval was sought to an application for funding from its 2003/04 Youth Development 

Fund. 
 
 As there was no funding available in the current year’s Youth Development Fund, the Board resolved 

to grant $500 from its 2003/04 Discretionary Fund to support the applicant’s attendance at the 
Southern Skies Soccer Tournament to be held in Brisbane, Australia, on 2 July 2004. 

 
 


